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Subject: Report Nos 680748?andM6/80-4'8> Q/gq 1[o/
s

_ -

This refers to your letter of March 9,1981, responding to the' Notice of Viola-
tion transmitted to you by our letter dated February 9,1981. We have examined
your corrective action regarding Violation B during the followup inspection of
April 20-22, 1981. Based on this inspection, we concluded that additional
information is necessary to clarify your corrective actions. This was discussed

*

in a telephone discussion held between Mr. Baker of your staff and Mr. Lenahan of
this office on April 29, 1981.

It is our understanding that you will provide a supplemental response to this
office by May 22, 1981.

Sincerely

A -

cting directorw. .

Division oTResident and
Reactor Project Inspection

cc: M. Manry, Plant Manager
C. E. Belflower, Site QA Supervisor
W. A. Widner, Vice President and

General Manager Nuclear Generation
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